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April 2015 
 
 
Dear Parent, 

Urgent Bring-A-Pound Day for Nepal on 
Wednesday 6th May 2015 

 

 

 

 

As you may have seen in the news, a devastating earthquake hit Nepal last week. Children and 
families were helpless and terrified as it toppled buildings and destroyed roads and 
infrastructure around the capital Kathmandu. More than 5,500 people are reported to have 
died with 50,000 more trapped in rubble. 

Unicef is on the ground, delivering clean water and other life-saving emergency supplies for 
children and families. One in four of Nepal’s population are children and Unicef are urgently 
assessing their needs. Unicef urgently need our help so they can help more children. 

That is why we’re holding a Bring-A-Pound Day for Nepal next week. On Wednesday 6th May I 
am kindly asking that your child brings in a donation of £1, or any small change you can spare, 
to help Unicef’s relief efforts in Nepal. For every £11 we collect Unicef can provide 1 family in 
Nepal with clean drinking water. Payment should be made using the school’s on-line WisePay 
facility (under ‘Tickets and Events’).  Information regarding this can be found by following the 
Letters’ link on the Parents’ section of the school website 
(http://station1.highcliffe.dorset.sch.uk/intra/default.asp?id=2428)  
Receipts are generated automatically on WisePay and sent to the email address you supply 

when making the payment. Please note this is not a mufti day, simply an urgent collection for 
charity. 

Students have learnt about the earthquake in tutor time and we will give them further updates 
as we receive them from Unicef UK, ensuring that they know how their £1 is helping to keep 
other children safe. 

Thank you in advance for your generosity. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr P Earnshaw 
Headteacher 
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